
Addendum 

 

LA01/2016/0046/F 
 

 

Update 

Further information was received from an objector on 27 March 2018.  

This states that the narrowing of the Ballykelly River is causing the river 

to back up and the embankment to fall away.  The representation 

asserts that this may cause problems to no. 61 Loughermore Road.   

However, Rivers Agency has already considered the narrowing of the 

river and are satisfied.  The matters raised are of a civil rather than 

planning nature. 

Recommendation 

That the Committee notes the contents of the Addendum and agrees 

with the recommendation to refuse, as set out in paragraph 9.1 of the 

Planning Committee Report. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


